

REAL FEDERACION ESPAÑOLA DE BALONMANO PRESIDENTE

Att.- Mr. Mourad MESTIRI

President - TUNISIA HANDBALL FEDERATION

Madrid, 30th July 2019

Dear President, Low my frical

Now that the 2019 Men's Junior World Championship is over, I would like to take this chance to congratulate your team on achieving such an amazing result as the 7th position on this Event. The competition in younger age categories gets more balanced every year, as a proof of this we can see that many matches went to overtime or ended with a small goal difference, as well as finding ourselves with some unexpected results which is very attractive for the spectators as well.

We had the chance to see great performances and I hope you had the welcome you deserved and enjoyed your stay in Pontevedra and Vigo.

Dear President, I hope we gave you a good experience as participating team on the competition. I would especially like to highlight the great effort made by all the members of the Local Organizing Committee in trying to elevate the standards on these competitions. This Event is the step before the senior competitions, and we took it very seriously to offer the best conditions for the teams, in terms of transport, accommodation, meals and all sport-related issues.

We sincerely hope that you keep a good memory of these days in Spain, and after a bit of much-deserved rest, our working team will continue with the organization of the Women's World Championship 2021, which is our next great challenge. I would like to count on your feedback about this past Event, so we can make sure to be proud of the organizing level in 2021 as well.

In the meantime, allow me to send you our best regards, by logs

Mr. Francisco V. Blázquez García

President - ROYAL SPANISH HANDBALL FEDERATION





































